


From: Michael LARKIN <   
Sent: Friday, November 15, 2024 10:21 AM 
To: cityclerks <cityclerks@barrie.ca> 
Cc: Nadine CARR <  
Subject: DEPUTATION REQUEST: Zoning Bylaw Amendment Application DEV047-24 
Importance: High 

 
Good morning, 
 
I represent Nadine Carr and several residents in regard to land use planning matters 
related to a proposed Zoning Bylaw Amendment application (DEV0437-24) for 19 
Dundonald Street (Ward 2).   My Clients have asked that I make a short deputation to 
Council regarding the application at the upcoming Council meeting scheduled for 
November 20, 2024.   Please confirm I will be placed on the Agenda for this 
meeting.   Thank you. 
 
Regards,  

Michael  
  

LARKplan land use planners 

Michael T. Larkin, M.Pl., MCIP, RPP 
PH: O: 905.895.0554 x101   M:416.726.3350  
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